
 

   

Updates for the 2024-
2025 School Year!
Several key updates for the 2024-2025 school year were announced earlier
this week.

School Day Attendance: Students will now attend school for an
additional 15 minutes each day.
More Mini Breaks: We've added more mini breaks throughout the
year. (See the link to the 2024-2025 calendar below.)
Extended Thanksgiving Break: Thanksgiving break has been
extended to a full week.

These adjustments were carefully planned in coordination with bus
schedules and student arrival times at schools. And, these changes better
align our SPS schedule with neighboring districts.

Thank you for your continued support!

Visit our Website to Download the Calendar

 

Online Enrollment is Now Open!
Watch for your enrollment letter in the USPS mail and conveniently enroll online before July 25. We

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1720617715/usd305com/k803saqzhw0o3gzvhmqw/Calendar2425ENG.pdf
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=c7e3e172-290a-43e7-bd8f-1515355c89ce


look forward partnering with you in the new school year!

Find important Back to School information here.
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